
You are cordially invited to 
a reception to honor 

YumikoHulvey 
	

Dr. Hulvey has served the College of Liberal Arts
and Sciences with distinction as Associate Dean

Monday, April 23, 2007, 3 - 4:30 p.m.
Keene Faculty Center, Dauer Hall

If you have any questions
please contact Sarah Fitzpatrick

sarahf@clas.ufl.edu


